December 1, 2015

To the Members of the Rigby Rotary Club

Dear Rotarians:

Please accept my thanks and the thanks of the children that are benefiting from your generosity and the generosity of the Rotary International Foundation. The grant of \$5,000 from the Foundation and of \$5,860.15 from your Club will make a real difference in the lives of the children, in two of our Elementary Schools, many of whom are struggling to learn English. Without these funds we would not have been able to purchase the twenty computers and related software and accessories. You cannot believe how much easier and more effective the learning becomes with the help of the iPads and the educational software.

Attached you will find a spread sheet summarizing the purchases we made with your donation as well as copies of the invoices. You will be pleased to see that the District was able to combine the purchase of iPads, made possible by your grant, with normal District purchases. This not only enabled us to get the best price possible for the items you purchased but we were also able to get a larger volume purchase on the items that the District purchased. This made your grant that much more valuable.

Again, thanks for your generosity and for making a real difference to our children.

Sincerely,

Don Fryberger Counselor and

Education Foundation Assistant Director